
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                                                                          Make Christ known; Making Lives Better 

St Teresa of Calcutta Catholic Academy Trust welcomes three new schools to its growing 
family 

 
We are proud to welcome three schools across Bury, Bolton and Rochdale to our growing Catholic Academy 
Trust. This growth is in line with the Salford Diocesan Academy strategy. Each of these schools will bring its own 
unique charism to our Trust. We are delighted that these schools have chosen to be part of this exciting journey.  
 
St Joseph and St Bede RC Primary School in Bury promotes a strong Catholic identity where everyone is valued 
and encouraged to grow into well-educated, caring, confident and active members of society. The school prides 
itself on working in partnership, creating a strong and cohesive community.  
 
St Ethelbert’s RC Primary School in Bolton serves a diverse community, where pupils are supported, cared for 
and nourished so they can become the children they are meant to be. It has a highly talented and committed 
group of staff who recognise in serving the children, they are serving the church. 
 
St Cuthbert’s RC High School in Rochdale is a vibrant and innovative school. The school is diverse and provides 
strong pastoral care for the communities they serve. 
 
Trust CEO, Chris Foley said: 
 
 “We are delighted to welcome our new schools into our Trust today. Our growth enables us to improve 
collaboration, but also innovation. We are very much looking forward to supporting our new colleagues and 
improving life chances further for our new children and young people. Today marks a turning point in the journey 
of our Trust as we continue to deliver on Bishop John Arnold’s vision for Catholic Education within the Diocese 
of Salford.” 


